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Visitor Protocol: COVID-19

We are monitoring the development of the coronavirus outbreak and associated risk carefully, following guidance from Public Health England (PHE).

Our core responsibility is to heed this advice in order to take every reasonable precaution to protect our staff, pupils, and visitors to the school.  Existing Government advice, specific for educational settings, continues to apply however some previous national guidance has now been replaced by “Stay at home: guidance for people with confirmed or possible coronavirus (COVID-19) infection” document.

In light of this we now ask that anyone experiencing:

 

· a high temperature and/or

· a new, continuous cough

 

to self-isolate for 14 days, or longer if advised to do so by NHS 111.  All members of the household should self-isolate for 14 days.
This change is also reflected in our requirements of visitors to Froebelian.  Anyone presenting the above symptoms, or who has knowingly come into contact with a suspected or confirmed case of Coronavirus COVID-19, will not be admitted on site.  

We sincerely hope that anyone affected by this protocol will not be offended; we are simply trying to protect the health of the Froebelian community and the wider community by minimising the risk of infection.

We therefore require all visitors to the school to confirm that they have read the School Visitor Protocol regarding the Novel Coronavirus and to sign and date the declaration below.
I confirm that:
· I do not have a high temperature and/or cough;
· To the best of my knowledge, I have not come into contact with a suspected or confirmed case of coronavirus COVID-19.
Name of Visitor…………………………………………………………………………………

Date of Visit……………………………………………………………………………………

Purpose of Visit/Visiting……………………………………………………………………

Signed……………………………………………………
The Froebelian School, Clarence Road, Horsforth, Leeds, LS18 4LB
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